
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           27 October 2017 08:19
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Barry Maguire
 
Name: Barry
Surname: Maguire

 
 
Message:
Drogheda needs to be on this draft it has too much to offer to be by passed and needs to planned as a city
look forward to yous doing something right
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This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie)
 

http://npf.ie/

